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Please support LD 976. It is important that Maine make a clear statement that 
attempts to turn a regular gun into a machine gun will not be tolerated.
One of the few areas of agreement in the decades of debate over firearm regulation 
has been the long standing law that private citizens should not own machine guns 
without special permission from the federal government. It is important that this 
common sense law not be undermined by devices such as Bump Stocks.
Thank you for you consideration.


